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MECOPROP + 2,4-D

WEEDKILLER LIQUID

Selective Weedkiller for the Control
of Chickweed, Clovers, Dandelion and
Other Weeds on Fairways, Turf Farms,

Parks and Other Grass Areas.

AGRICULTURAL

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN
READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

CAUTION            POISON

GUARANTEE:  mecoprop d-isomer 100 g per litre (present as amine)
2,4-D equivalent 94 g per litre (present as amine)

REGISTRATION No. 11273 PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

CHIPMAN INC.
Stoney Creek, Ontario

L8G 3Z1

Chipman Mecoprop + 2,4-D Weedkiller Liquid

A combination of 2,4-D Amine and Mecoprop (CMPP) to kill
Chickweed, Clovers, Black Medic, Creeping Charlie, Knotweed,
Dandelion, Plantain and most other broad-leaved weeds.  Safe on
all established lawn grasses but not bents.

DIRECTIONS FOR USE

Apply the following rates of Chipman Mecoprop + 2,4-D Weedkiller
in at least 225 L of water per hectare.  Apply with an efficient
boom sprayer, a pressure sprayer using the coarse spray, or
watering can with a fine rosette spray.  Spray to give thorough
coverage of weeds without excessive run-off. 



DANDELION, PLANTAIN, CURLED DOCK and HEAL-ALL - 5.5 L/ha or 50 mL
per 10 L of water per 100 m2.

CHICKWEED, KNOTWEED, CLOVER, BLACK MEDIC, CREEPING CHARLIE and
BUTTERCUP - 8.75 L/ha or 80 mL per 10 L of water per 100 m2.

APPLY IN SPRING OR EARLY FALL

REPEAT AS NECESSARY

Avoid spraying during hot, dry spells.  Do not spray when rain is
forecast. Delay application several days after mowing.  Killing
action starts within 7 days, but takes more than a month.  Best
results are obtained when weed growth is active and temperatures
are above 10EC.

PRECAUTIONS:  Avoid contact with eyes, skin or clothing.  Avoid
spray drift onto flowers, vegetables, fruits, ornamentals, and
other susceptible plants.  Do not use on freshly seeded lawns
until they have been mowed twice, or bent grass. Watering cans,
sprayers, etc. used to apply 2,4-D type weedkillers should not be
used for any other purposes.  Do not contaminate water supplies,
irrigation ditches, ponds, lakes and streams.  Keep in original
container during storage. 

FIRST AID:  If in eyes, flush with clean water and get medical
attention.  If on skin, wash with soap and water. 

NOTICE TO USER:  This control product is to be used only in
accordance with the directions on this label.  It is an offence
under the Pest Control Products Act to use a control product
under unsafe conditions. 

NOTICE TO BUYER:  Seller's guarantee shall be limited to the
terms set out on the label and subject thereto, the buyer assumes
the risk to persons or property arising from the use or handling
of this product and accepts the product on that condition. 

******************************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service. 
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